Clovis West High School Morning Announcements / Bulletin Wednesday, September 20th, 2017

MEETINGS/EVENTS TODAY:

	Luck to the Clovis West Unified Soccer Team as they begin their season today against Clovis North. y's game will be held at Central High Stadium at 4:30 . Go Unified Soccer!
	1st Outdoor Adventure meeting will be TODAY at Lunch Orens Room E-2 Food will be provided
	Attention Students: Chinese Club will have the 1 st club meeting TODAY at lunch in P-9. Chicken Chow Mein will be served. Don't miss out.
	GSA Club meeting in S15 TODAY in Mr. Eppley's room
	Young Artists club will be holding a meeting TODAY in M2 at lunch.
	Boys Soccer meeting TODAY at Lunch in Lecture Hall.
	Attention Animal Lovers! The Animal Alliance will hold its first meeting TODAY at lunch in P-12. All students are welcome to attend.
	Attention Students: If you have picked up an application to be apart of Youth Court they are due this Friday by 3:00 p.m. If you haven't picked up an application there is still time stop by Student Services.
ALL S	STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS
	The Fitness Center is now open after school starting today. Mon, Tues, Wed from 3-430 or Thursday 645-8:00 a.m.
	National Honor Society Applications are now available in P-12. There will be an application workshop on Wednesday the 27th in P-12 after school.
	Do you want to win FREE food from the Student Store for the whole semester? Enter into the Golden Eagle Student Store Free Raffle. 2 winners will receive prize packages and 1 Grand Prize winner will receive free food from the Student Store for the entire Semester plus apparel from the student store and more! Come into the Student Store for details and entry!
<u>SENI</u>	OR ANNOUNCEMENTS
	Attention Seniors: For those interested in SAT/ACT prep workshop, the deadline to sign up will be Wednesday, Sept. 27 th . See Mr. Williams in B-4 for more information.

Attention Fashion Club Members- there will be a meeting on Thursday. We will discuss officers and create cards for the hurricane victims. Look forward to seeing you at 12:10 p.m. in the SOAR Conference room in the J Building.
Academic Decathlon meets Tuesdays and Wednesdays at 2:50 in P-12! New members are welcome to attend.



Girls Golf TRAC Tournament

Boys and Girls Water Polo @ Central

CLUB MEMBER ANNOUNCEMENT

BUL	BULLETIN	
	The Hispanic Heritage Foundation (HHF) is accepting applications for the 2017 Youth Awards educational grants program. These educational grants are meant to be used for Senior students to pursue their higher education OR to fund a community-based project. Recipients will be selected for their accomplishments in the classroom, community, and for their excellence in various educational categories. To APPLY and find out more information about the program, please visit: www.hispanicheritage.org .	
	Congress Nunes is hosting an Academy Night at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, October 17, 2017 at the CUSD Professional Building in Clovis. This evening is for students of ALL grade levels, along with their parents to meet representatives from the military academies, gather information and learn about academy life and the congressional nomination process.	
	If you did not get a chance to purchase a combination lock, there's still time. Come and see Mrs. McCoy in the S Cluster. Locks will be available all year long.	
	CW Planners for sale in the "C" building (C1, C2, C6, and C10) for \$7.	
	Attention Students: Please remember you must have your CW ID card to check out textbooks; no id card, no book. You may use your current year id or a previous years' id. Are you always forgetting your id card, using your phone take a picture of your id card, including your photo.	
	Students! You now can come to the Activities office for an ID card. If you lost your ID card, it is \$10.00 to replace it. If you are a new student and need an ID card, please have your temporary or schedule available. ID cards can only be made during lunch or after school.	
	Students – Yearbook is looking for pictures of your summer activities, baby and growing up pictures, and pictures of you and your pets. Email to photos to cloviswestyearbook@gmail.com	
	Applications are being accepted for students seeking a Congressional Nomination to attend a United States Service Academy. For graduating Seniors, the Academy Nomination Application must be mailed or hand delivered to the Congressman's office by Wednesday, November 15, 2017. There are four U.S. Service Academies that require a congressional nomination: U.S. Air Force Academy, U.S. Merchant Marine Academy, U.S. Military Academy West Point, and U.S. Naval Academy. To check the district in which a student resides, please visit www.house.gov and use their home address, zip code in the top right corner of the website.	
	Attention Students: 9 th and 10 th grade students, did you forget to register for the PSAT? Don't procrastinate another day, register today with Mrs. Laband in the Library. Remember, taking this practice exam will help you receive a higher score on the SAT. 11 th grade students take the PSAT for free this year; no registration required. All 9 th and 10th grade students pay only \$19.00. The PSAT Test Administration is Wednesday October 11 at the beginning of the school day. Registration forms are available in the library until September 29th. PSAT Student Guides with practice test are available in the Library, SOAR Office, Freshman Academy, and our Counseling Center.	
	Yearbooks are for sale at lunch and after school in room K-5. Price is \$80. Don't miss out. Last year, many students forgot to pre-order their books and were sad at the end of the year.	

The 2018 African American Leadership Conference will be here before you know it. If you're interested in attending this year, stop by and sign up in Mrs. McCoy's office located in the S Cluster. The cost is FREE to you. Seating is limited. Secure your seat today!